
NOISE POLICY
FOR SUMMER 
CONCERTS
NOISE FEEDBACK EMAIL  
NOISE@PAFC.CO.UK

This email is monitored every hour. Please provide 
as much detail as possible, including the street 
name and house number where the nuisance noise 
is originating, so that we can promptly conduct 
sound readings. 

SOUND CHECK TIMES

Sound checks will occur at various times 
throughout the day. We understand that there may 
be occasional bursts of noise beyond 15 minutes.

NEIGHBOUR CONSIDERATION

We acknowledge that our events may impact  
our neighbours and apologise for any 
inconvenience caused.

CONTACT US

SOCIAL MEDIA

Connect with us on our social media channels for 
updates and enquiries. 

NOISE MANAGEMENT PLAN

An external company has been engaged to provide 
a comprehensive noise management plan for 
our concerts, ensuring minimal disruption to the 
surrounding community.

Your co-operation in adhering to this noise policy 
is greatly appreciated. We strive to create enjoyable 
experiences for all while respecting our neighbours’ 
peace and privacy.


